
 

 

Sheridan Park Elementary 

“Charting A Course to Success” 

Title One School 

School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes (DRAFT) Final 

Thursday November 8th, 2018 

1) Opening 

a)  Opening at 7:37 AM. Welcome all members.   Members present were: Monica Abello, Juliana Prescott, 

Ruth Bathelemy, Joy Bowers, Jacqueline Carro, Melissa Butcher, Sherri Gomez, Jennifer Gray, Christine 

Holloway, Dawn Hudge, DelCarmen Linares Colon, Beatriz Ruiz, and Victor Yuen.  

2) A+ Recognition Program- Mrs. Abello and Mrs. Carro reviewed the Florida statue regarding the fund. 

a) Discussion/input- Discussion was held input was invited and noted from members and invitees. 

b) Develop Ballot- SAC committee agreed and proposed the following ballot:  

Option 1: Shall the 1008.36 Florida School Recognition Program total award of $ 62,494.00 be awarded to 

the 2017-2018 on site faculty and staff of Sheridan Park Elementary employees who worked at least 1 day 

more than 50% of the year prorated according to the number of days and hours worked during the 2017-2018 

school year.   

Option 2: None of the Above 

Mrs. Prescott made a motion to approve the ballot as described above, Mrs. Gomez seconded the motion and 

SAC members approved. 

Ballot needs to pass with “majority” vote. Ballot will be given to all faculty and staff on Friday November 

9th, voting will be on Thursday November 15th  and count will be on Monday November 19th. Outcome of 

ballots will be shared during the next SAC meeting. 

3) Closed: 8:18. Prescott made motion to end the meeting, Gomez Seconded.  

 

 

 


